From: David Selby

To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: UM1930 Supporting Neighborhood Power Community Solar Projects
Date: Friday, May 1, 2020 9:45:43 AM

Ladies and Gentlemen of the Public Utility Commission:

| am sending this message today to express how enthusiastically my support for solar energy
investment and actual project completion is on a community basis. Please approve the projects
Neighborhood Power has done, is planning for the near future, and those to come in supporting
local renewable power during these times. As an older, semi-retired professional engineer, watching
time go by, and seeing little action on global warming and the like, | worry about the younger
generations and children. The pushback toward old damaging energy sources by federal leadership,
and general efforts of new sources tending to be mostly talk, | am truly grateful to see impetus from
Neighborhood Power come to pass in Oregon. These are not small investments in Oregon’s future,
and go a long way toward turning the tide to renewable, safe energy for the future. We should be
very enthusiastic in supporting such efforts going forward. Thank you for your consideration,

Shaw West Co.
David L. Selby, PE (retired)

President
Office-503-682-3939 Fx 503-682-3723
VM 503-519-5932

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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